
 

 

 
Re:  Supporting Year 10 pupils 
 
Dear families, 
 
I am writing to you about some important changes for Year 10 starting on the 10th of May.  
 
In order to support Year 10 with their transition into Year 11 we have decided to move their 
assembly/form time back to the original start time of 8.40am with the end of the school day coming 
at 3.00pm.  
 
This move will support pupils by enabling them to participate in our new intervention programme 
called ‘Study Hall’.  
 
Study Hall will take place after school on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:10-4:30pm in the Main Hall.  
 
Tuesdays will be dedicated to Science and option subjects and Thursdays will be focused on English 
and Maths.  
 
Pupils will have the opportunity to revise, work on past papers or complete work in these specific 
subjects. Teachers from those subjects will be present to answer questions and provide support.  
 
Students will be able to sign up for these sessions on Monday mornings during form time.  
 
Please encourage your child to take advantage of these interventions. Along with hard work during 
curriculum time, we believe it will bring about excellent outcomes for each pupil next year. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this please do not hesitate to contact myself, your child’s form 
tutor or Ms McGeer (SLT lead for Year 10) 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Conway-Allen and the Year 10 team. 

Tuesday, 4 May 2021 


